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Laserchill recognises the need to be an active company in both 
environmental protection and the promotion of good working practices 
designed to minimise the effects of environmental pollution.

In 1993, Ozone depleting CFC refrigerants were banned, but there are still 
detrimental effects to global warming if refrigerant is released into the 
atmosphere. New legislation has made it illegal to work with refrigerants 
without approved training and certification. Laserchill already operates 
within these guidelines and has done since being established. Our team of 
experts are trained in the safe handling of refrigerants used in air 
conditioning and refrigeration systems. 

Laserchill is committed to the following: 

• To handle refrigerant safely.
• To work with suppliers to provide goods and service with the minimum

adverse environmental impact.
• Commit ourselves to the prevention of pollution avoiding the use of toxic

and environmentally damaging materials where possible.
• Conducting relevant environmental education and training to improve 

awareness, knowledge and skills amongst our staff.

Laserchill is committed to continually improving its performance by regularly 
reviewing its environmental impacts, performance, and effectiveness on an 
annual basis. 




